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JAN 2 6 2018
PETERSBURG BOROUGH

Petersburg Borough
PO Box 329
Petersburg, AK 99833

Mark W, Tuccillo

P.Q, Box 556
Petershurg, AK 99833
907 772-2266

City manager, Borough Assembly: January 24, 2018

This letter is written in response to an opening on the Public Safety board. | wish to express my
interest in serving on the board. | have been a member of the Petersburg community far a majority of
the last 24 years. | have served on fire, SAR, EMS services. | have worked on numerous occasions
with the police and the police department; as well as the school system, Coast Guard, Forrest Service.
I have a skill and knowledge set consistent with the expertise needed to serve effectively on the
Public Safety Board. | have previously served on the Parks and Recreation Board and | am presently
the medical director for the Petersburg Volunteer Fire Department.

I can provide additional information; curriculum vitae, references, and answers to direct guestions as
desired.

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact me at your earliest convenience at
the address or phone number above, Thank you in advance for your rapid attention to this matter,

Respectfull

Mark W. Tuccillo, D.O.
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